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REFERENCE: Docket # TC-080642-A
SUBIJECT: Letter of Support for SEATAC SHUTTLE

The Central Whidbey Chamber of Commerce supports increased ground
transportation options on Whidbey Island. Our area has had a significant negative
impact to our local economy recently due to limited transportation between
Coupeville and the Keystone Ferry Terminal, especially on weekends, which is a
prime shopping time for visitors. We have been working with Washmgton State
Ferries and Island Transit to help but at this time there is limited to no service on
weekends. We would like to see service, not only from the Keystone Ferry to
Coupeville but also between Coupeville and other cities on the island especially to

have this available 7 days a week. We urge you to approve additional service that
has been proposed by Seatac Shuttle.

Sincerely,
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Sarah Richards
President
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